TO: School Committee

FROM: Dr. Susan Gilson, Assistant Superintendent
DATE: 2/11/21

RE: MIAA

Congratulations to Mrs. Dorothy (Dot) Pearl who is our regional Director of Wellness for
King Philip, Norfolk, Plainville, and Wrentham.

Dot was just selected by the MIAA Partners in Prevention as this year's recipient of the
MIAA Wellness Coordinator of the Year Award! There will be a virtual presentation on
March 9th at 9 AM at the start of the Wellness Summit for the MIAA.

We appreciate all of her contributions to our community. The nomination letter is
attached that acknowledges her accomplishments.



